ILHL 42

John Russell

From: Bielich, Alexis <Alexis.Bielich@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 July 2017 12:04

To: John Russell

Cc: Shah, Simi

Subject: RE: Tavistock Trail Modelling: Coding Assumptions

Good afternoon John,
Hope you had a good weekend.

| just left you a voicemail and apologies for the late notice but the meeting at Palestra has had to
be postponed due to technical issues.

Once again, sorry for the inconvenience. We shall try and set a new date as soon as possible.
Thank you and have a nice day.

Kind regards,

Alexis Bielich

Senior Design Engineer

Telephone: 020 7974 8710
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail
is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an

innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated
data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here,
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